



## NEWS RELEASE San Bernardino County Supervisor Dawn Rowe

CONTACT:

Matt Knox
Chief of Staff
(909) 387-4855
Supervisor.Rowe@bos.sbcounty.gov

January 7, 2021

## Supervisor Rowe Elected Vice Chair of

## San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors













San Bernardino-San Bernardino County 3<sup>rd</sup> District Supervisor Dawn Rowe was unanimously elected by her colleagues to serve a two-year term as Vice Chair of the Board of Supervisors during their January 5, 2021 meeting. Supervisor Rowe replaces former 5<sup>th</sup> District Supervisor Josie Gonzales, who retired from office in December, as the board's Vice Chair.

Said Rowe, "It's an honor to serve the residents of my district and his county in this new leadership role. We have many challenges to address, especially as we navigate the COVID-19 pandemic, but I welcome the challenge and look forward to serving the needs of my constituents."

In addition, the Board of Supervisors unanimously elected 4<sup>th</sup> District Supervisor Curt Hagman to another 2-year term as the county's Chairman.

####